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This letter is to give you information only. 
No action is needed on your part. 

Beneficiary Notification Letter 

A Team of Health Care Providers is Working Together 
to Give You the Best Care 

Hello, 

This letter is from the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS), letting you know 
about an exciting Medicare program that your health care provider is participating in.  

Your health care provider, 
has decided to take part in the Bundled Payments for Care Improvement Advanced 
Model (BPCI Advanced).  

This doesn’t change anything about your Medicare coverage, benefits, or rights 
and you have no actions to complete. This letter is to inform you of your 
provider’s participation in this program, and to help answer any questions you 
may have.  

What is BPCI Advanced? 
BPCI Advanced is a payment program that CMS is testing to encourage doctors and 
hospitals to work better together. The goal is to get you higher quality and more 
affordable health care that supports you after your hospital stay or outpatient procedure 
and through your recovery.  

What does BPCI Advanced mean for You? 
Your Medicare coverage, benefits, and rights do not change because your health 
care provider is part of BPCI Advanced.  

You still have the right to: 
• Access Medically Necessary Services covered by Medicare
• Choose which hospital, doctor, or other health care provider you see to provide

those services, whether they are part of BPCI Advanced or not.
• Appeal claim decisions
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 How can you give feedback about your health care?
You may be asked to take part in a survey from Medicare to ask for your opinion about the 
services and care you received from _________________________________________. 

You can decide whether or not you want to take the survey. If you do take the survey, the 
answers you provide will be used to help make the care of Medicare patients better. 

Where can you learn more? 
You can visit Medicare.gov or call 1-800-MEDICARE (1-800-633-4227). 
TTY users can call 1-877-486-2048. 
To report a Medicare-related concern or complaint,  
call 1-800-MEDICARE (1-800-633-4227). 
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